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28 November 2024 
 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Surrey University - Year 9 Family Futures 
 

At King’s Academy Easthampstead Park (KAEP), we have developed an outstanding formal partnership 
with Surrey University to support the academic aspiration of all our students. Part of this is a bespoke 
Year 9 extracurricular programme. The programme is fully funded and offers travel to the university. 
 

Year 9 Family Futures is a 3-month extracurricular programme for students in Year 9 and their 
parents/carers. Through weekly live webinars, exclusive access to our Outreach Portal and three special 
on-campus events, you will discover the wide range of available pathways, and build the confidence to 
pursue your aspirations together. Transport to the university can also be made available. 
 

To be eligible to apply, you need to be in Year 9 and meet one of the following eligibility criteria, which 
you will find in the document link below. 
 

Y9 Family Futures - Surrey WPO 
 

If you are eligible, this is a great opportunity.  It is the product of a strong relationship with the university 
that will support students all the way through to Year 11. Applications closes on 18 December 2024, so 
please enquire quickly to ensure involvement. 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at richard.lake@kgaeasthampstead.uk.  
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

Mr R Lake 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 

 

https://outreach.surrey.ac.uk/activity/family-futures/
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